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Hi everyone, 

Statistical information provided in this newsletter is for the period from 12 December to          
18 December 2016. Over this period there were 12 burglaries reported in the Wanganui 
area. One theft x car in Portal St. In Marton there was a theft in Harris Street. 
 
Wanganui offending is listed below: 
 

ABBOT STREET, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501   
ANZAC PARADE, DURIE HILL, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
VICTORIA AVENUE, WHANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
CAIUS AVENUE, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
HELMORE STREET, WHANGANUI EAST, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
KAURI STREET, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 
TAUPO QUAY, WHANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
LIVERPOOL STREET, COLLEGE ESTATE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
TINIRAU STREET, WHANGANUI EAST, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
SH 3, MARYBANK, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4572 
CAMPBELL STREET, WHANGANUI, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4500 
PURIRI STREET, GONVILLE, WHANGANUI DISTRICT 4501 

A few safety tips for the holidays… 

 If you are going away, neighbours can collect your mail and make your 
place look occupied, feed pets.  Let at least 2 neighbours know that you 
will be away. 

 Police are always interested in suspicious activity.  Don’t hesitate to call 
Police to report something out of the ordinary and, if you see a crime 
being committed, call 111. 

 Fire Safety – Don’t drink and fry, order takeaways, or use the microwave.  
Keep matches & lighters out of reach.  Smoke alarms save lives.  Fire is fast 
– get out –stay out. 

 During an earthquake – if inside, Drop, Cover and Hold.  If outside, move 
away from buildings, trees, streetlights and power lines, then Drop, Cover 
and Hold. 

Sumita and I and our Neighbourhood Support Board members would like to wish 
everyone a safe and happy Christmas and a wonderful New Year.  Thank you for 
helping to make your homes, streets, neighbourhoods and communities safer and 
more caring places in which to live.  Our office will close on Friday 23 December 
and reopen on Monday 9 January 2017. 

Trudi Deane, Field Officer, Phone 06 344 6746, 69A Moana Street, Wanganui. 

 
 


